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TRAUMA TEAM UPDATE 
The Trauma Team is happy to announce that the release of Trauma Train-

ing for county children youth, foster, and adoption care providers is on 

schedule with the pilot being completed this month.  

Because some experienced technical issues when submitting the survey, 

the Trauma-Informed Care surveys are still being accepted from all foster 

and adoption service providers and the county children and youth agen-

cies. These issues have been addressed, and we are requesting that all 

agencies who have not completed the survey to submit them as soon as 

possible. Please reach out to the trauma resource account at RA-

PWOCYFTRAUMA@PA.GOV with any concerns. Thank you to those who 

have already submitted their survey. 

Ask Yourself 

Whenever you interact with others, cre-

ate rules, create policy; make an assess-

ment, or create a program…. 


